
THE Mayor of Burnley attended our MacMillan 

coffee morning on Friday and it was a great 

success for our school. 

It was a proud moment for our students as they 

interacted with the mayor and their peers, showing 

an excellent and mature attitude. 

They were all excellent 

at baking and putting 

together their cake 

stalls in the 

marketplace and 

managed to raise cash 

for the cancer charity. 

The event was 

organized by the  

Prince’s Trust 

Community Action 

Group, under Alice Walter’s 

supervision and was a fantastic morning with lots of 

interaction from all of the students. 

We also had a Bake Off between our staff members 

with the winning prize going to Farooq for his bright 

yellow Lamborghini cake. Callum Plane was the 

student category winner with his delicious chocolate 

cake decorated with Maltesers.  

Some of the additional cakes and cupcakes were 

donated to the Elizabeth Street Project—a hostel for 

the homeless in Burnley. 

A big thank you to all staff and students who got 

involved to make it so fantastic. 

Head over to Twitter to see the winning designs! 
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ANOTHER great event for our       

students who took part in the Ministry 

of Food cooking course at Blackburn 

Youth Zone. 

The Prince’s Trust Teamwork stu-

dents, Year 9, 10 and 11 boys and 

girls from our PE and Sports Science 

classes all took to the Youth Zone to 

attend the Blackburn Youth Zone Part-

nership Programme—which has a 

focus on fitness and healthy eating. 

Our KS4 students went to participate 

in activities such as basketball, football 

and other health related-fitness      

classes - during the time of what 

would be their normal PE class. 

Combined with this and the Jamie  

Oliver-inspired  Ministry of Food 

Course each one aims to improve their 

health and wellbeing to provide them 

with excellent well-being skills going 

forward to the future. 

Our Students cook up a tasty dish - Jamie Oliver style 

Mayor of Burnley visits Coal Clough Academy 

Results of the Ministry of Food 

Fire Station 

Visit 

BOYS from year 9 and 10 also visited      

Blackburn Fire Station to gain experience and 

get some information on how to be a firefighter.               

The visit  gave students an insight to a         

potential career as a firefighter as well as gain-

ing understanding of our public services. 


